BAWDSEY C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

AWARDS OF THE WEEK ...

Stars of the week:

Willow Class- Lucas for his enthusiasm and perseverance in his letter formation.

Chestnut Class- Willow for using the exploring and practising activities in class.

Oak Class- Patti for always being ready to learn.

Hazel Class- Rafe for being courageous in whole class discussions.

Sports people of the week- Mia for achieving her level 2 RYA sailing award and Evelynn for getting through a competition to compete next in a National level competition in horse vaulting. Jack H for always running during the Bawdsey Bolt.

Good Samaritan of the week- Generosity in action is what we are looking for this half term: There were a lot of nominations this week, Darcie received a certificate for generously giving up her time at lunchtime to tidy up. Otis was awarded for being generous in his care and consideration for others. Their names will now be on the Good Samaritan display just inside the main front door.



Readers of the week:

Rumi, Archie, Ida, Nathanial, Lucas, Wilf, Arabella T, Teddy, Dorothea, Finley, Toby, Levi, Lyla, Atreus, Isabella R, George M, India, Darcie, Brogan, Theo P-B, Rupert, Eli, Aurelia, Mia, Seb, Bella L-M and Noah.

Pen licence awards: Theo P-B.

Times Tables awards: Theo P-B, Grace, Bella L-M, Seb, Rupert and Teddy.

IMPORTANT REMINDERS

Friday 26th September - next week. At 9.30 am in Bawdsey church we are having our Harvest festival. Each class will be sharing something they have prepared all about Harvest time. If you could donate a tin, or a packet of food for us to give to the Salvation Army the children could take it to the church for distribution. Everyone is welcome to join us, please sit towards the back to allow the children to sit in front.

1.30 pm is our Macmillan Coffee afternoon and tours of the **school.** Please can every family donate a cake, biscuits, scones or a treat to be sold (with an ingredients list). This is such a good cause and the children in Hazel class are looking forward to serving you and showing you the school. All refreshments are for any donation you can give. Please come along and bring friends. Library time- All the children Rec- year 6, will have time to go and pick a book they would like to borrow from our library. Please can you send it back in a week later so they can have a different book. Do look for the dedications in the front of lots of our books as many have been donated by our community.

Applications to high school for year 6 are due by the end of October, please make sure you follow the link on the email we sent to you earlier this term, thank you.

The Scholastic book fair raised an amazing £302.91 for the school to spend on books, more than tripling the total from last year. We are using the money to get the 2025 suggested reading books for each year group.

Thank you everyone!

DIARY DATES

26th September: 9.30am Harvest festival in churchtinned/ packet food donations please- all welcome. 1.30-3pm: Macmillan coffee and Open afternoon with

school tours. Cake donations with ingredients list please. All welcome.

3rd October- 2.30pm: Oak class sharing assembly and book sharing session with Parents and Carers.

8th October- 2.30pm: Willow class stay and play session for Parents and Carers.

10th October- 2.30pm: Chestnut class sharing assembly and book sharing session with Parents and Carers.

17th October- 2.30pm: Hazel class sharing assembly and book sharing session with Parents and Carers.

31st October: Last day to apply for High school for year 6

10th and 11th November: Bikeability for year 5 pupils and any year 6 who missed it.

Lots of cycling practice is suggested before then please!

14th November: Children in Need.

28th November: Christmas decoration worksh

10th December: EYFS and KS1 (Nurs-yr2) Nativity.

